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I oppose this bill because it imposes burdensome requirements on law-abiding 

citizens without addressing criminal behavior. It is unnecessary and a misuse of time 

and resources. 

 

Additionally, besides it being unconstitutional, this bill NOT protect law-abiding 

people.  

 

As of 2018, American civilians owned an estimated 393 million firearms, accounting 

for approximately 46% of the global civilian-held firearms. This translates to about 

120.5 firearms for every 100 U.S. residents. 

 

If American gunowners were a problem, YOU'D KNOW IT. Stop wasting Oregon 

taxpayer money and resources on this ridiculousness. 

 

Thank you. 


